
Birches First School Gold Stars 27/11/2020                                                         

Reception 
Ivy T 

 

A fantastic week. Ivy has been working 
more independently and confidently this 

week. 

Year One 
Holly M 

For being a sensible and mature member of 
the class. 

Year Two 
Oscar S 

Oscar is always polite and a superb help in 
the classroom. He has been trying really 
hard with his writing. Well done Oscar! 

Year Three 
Euan K 

For some excellent work ethic, especially in 
his maths. It has been a real pleasure to 

see. 

Year Four 
Edward 

 
Edward listens carefully to his next steps 
and tries his best to implement them. He 

always has a smile on his face! 
 

 

 

Class of the Week:  

Year 3 


